Dufferin Marsh Committee
Minutes
June 7, 2011
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Attendees:	Eric, Sheila, Jen, Mary, Linda, Liz
Guests:		Jackie Flynn
Regrets:	Suzanne, Steve, Sherry, Jill, Charles
_____________________________________________________________________________________

The minutes from the last meeting where reviewed and approved.
					Moved by Elizabeth Asselstine
					Seconded by Eric Leon

2011 Fair booth was discussed.  The booth was at a new location and there was a lot of foot traffic.  It was agreed that we should try to have it there again next year.  The downside was that there were so many people, few looked at the displays other than the frogs.  People were interested in the brochures and written information.  We gave away 50 newsletters and 50 DMC brochures.

Mary suggested that we need a sub-committee to do event organizing including the fair.

The Sunday bird walk went well but there were a small number of people because of rain.

The up coming wine tasting was discussed.  Jackie Flynn (from the LCBO in Schomberg) will be choosing wines that are carried at the Schomberg store.  Jennifer DeWinter  will be choosing wines that she discovered on her travels.  Eric will pick these up at the Vaughan and Schomberg stores.

Jackie agreed with the basic format that we have been using for years.  Jen offered to supply a microphone system to make sure the wine introductions can be heard in both rooms.  Mary will bring cooler, displays, membership stuff.  Mary will do up a list of wines to hand out.  Jackie will send her list to Eric.  Eric already has Jennifer’s list.

Other tasks for the wine tasting were itemized on the agenda.

Meeting adjourned.




